
 
        Year 6 Homework letter  - Friday 10th May 2024 

 
Year 6 have all worked so hard over the last academic year in preparation for thir SATs. I 
am so proud! Remember, SATs breakfast is open to all from 8:00—8:30am. All you need to 

do is get a good nights sleep, turn up focused and ready.  

Homework  
Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 
based around Arithmetic styles questions. 
Please complete the question paper. 
 
Spellings: This week there will be no formal 
spellings set. Please do however look at the 
Year 6 statutory word list and familiarise 
yourself with words you know that you strug-
gle with.   
 
CGP Grammar Books:  I would like the chil-
dren to continue to work on the CGP Grammar 
book and finish any remaining pages. Take 
this time between now and the SATs to read 
over anything you are not fully familiar with. 
 
Revision: Please complete the reading compre-
hension entitled ‘’Slaving Over a Hot Stove. 

Dates 
Year 6 SATs Week: Monday 13th—Thursday 16th 
May.  
School Photographer Group Photos: Monday 20th 
May. 
PTFA Cinema Night: Monday 20th May – 3.15pm-
5.30pm. 
Wellbeing Wednesday Year 6: Wednesday 22nd 
May. 
PTFA Non-Uniform Day: Sweets For Summer 
Garden Party Friday 7th June. 

Reading Comprehension:  
 
The children have continued to focus on Reading 
comprehension this week in the penultimate 
week before their SATS. They have been focusing 
hard on comprehension techniques to answer a 
variety of question types.  
We have looked  at:  
• Impression and evidence using statements 
• Ordering of events 
• Is it a fact or is it an opinion 
 
 
The children have been working as pairs and 
teams to find the relevant information to sup-
port their answers. They have been looking at 
extracts from: WW2 journals, classic fairy tales, 
Charlie and the Chocolate factory, The BFG and 
non-fiction extracts.  
 
Maths: 
Our daily Maths lessons this week we have been 
recapping elements from the Spring and Au-
tumn terms. The children have focused on: met-
ric measurements and conversions, position, posi-
tion, directions, translation and reflection of ob-
jects and perimeter and area.  
 
In the afternoons our focus has moved toward 
arithmetic practise. This week we have contin-
ued to work on:  
• Multiplying fractions by a whole number 
• Multiplying fractions by a fraction 
• Dividing fractions by a fraction or a whole 

number 
• Mixed fractions questions.  

SATs Week 
Year 6 will be taking their SATs week com-
mencing 13th March. The KS2 assessment 
timetable is as follows.  

SATs breakfast club 
As mentioned in previous homework letters, 
this is a chance for children to come into 
school early, eat breakfast with their friends 
and relax before the beginning of the school 
day. This is a optional, but we have seen it 
provide great benefit in preparing and calm-
ing the children ahead of their assessments. 
Breakfast will be served between 8:00-8:30am. 
 
If you do not wish to attend the SATs break-
fast club, the statutory assessments will be tak-
ing place at 9am so please do make sure that 
children arrive at school promptly, before 9am 
registration. The school gate will open as nor-
mal at 8:45am. 




